
 

 

 

 

 
 
  
Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive (7 April 2025, 
4.45pm) 

On Wednesday 26 March, NHSGGC ran its first hackathon, bringing over 100 
clinical and operational leaders together to crack some of our biggest challenges 
and develop exciting plans for the future. 

Colleagues discussed the vision for the transformation of urgent care across our 
whole system. They identified opportunities, challenges, and next steps for 
evolving existing pathways and transforming how urgent and unscheduled care is 
delivered across the board to help improve our service. 
 
This event is the first of three hackathons taking place in 2025. You can find out 
more about how the day went in this video: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OBFiZQfthUI&feature=youtu.be  
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It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer. 
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 
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